Livia Kekwick

From:

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 2:49
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: DA 20201756

Categories: DA2020/1756

We done want another change to our streets The streets are now totally ruined for any tradie utes to drive on due
to SPEED BUMPS been build in the most pathetic places

Sent from my iPhone





